KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA SANGATHAN-NEW DELHI

NOTICE

Dear Parents,

This is to inform that the dates of draw of lots for
Admission in Class-I scheduled on 23™ April, 2021 has
been postponed due to unprecedented rise in the number
of COVID-19 cases in the country.

The revised dated of draws will be decided by
component authorities and same will be intimated.
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For more information please visit-official website:
https://kvsangathan.nic.in/

OR
https://kvsonlineadmission.kvs.gov.in/index.html
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